Brabourne Church of England Primary School

24 March 2022

<u>Tuesday 29 March 2022</u> <u>Eco Schools Environmental Forum</u>

Dear Parents/carers

Your child has been invited to attend the Eco Schools Environmental Forum on: Tuesday 29 March 2022 from 1:00pm – 3:00pm at Ashford Council Chambers. I will be accompanying the children to and from the event and we should be back by 3:20pm. If you are happy for your child to attend please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible. If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me via the School Office.

Many thanks
Andrew Stapley Headteacher
×
Pupil Name
WILL/WILL NOT be able to take part in the Eco Schools Environmental Forum on Tuesday 29 March 2022.
Parent/carer's signature